
Car parking at Pilrig Dental Practice 
 

From Monday 26th June 2023, Pilrig Street and the surrounding area 
become part of Controlled Parking Zone N7.  
 
This means there will be 'resident only' parking bays and 'pay and display' 
parking bays.  
 
Patients driving to the practice will need to use the 'pay and display' bays 
and be ready to pay by phone using the phone number and location code on 
the adjacent street signs.  
 
On Pilrig Street itself, the pay and display bays are on the north side of the 
street beside Pilrig Park. There are other pay and display bays on both the 
east and west side of Leith Walk, if approaching from Easter Road and 
Bonnington Road respectively. 
 
 

Links 
 
The following link shows an interactive map you can use to find the 
location and price of parking bays in any area you plan to visit in 
Edinburgh.  
https://www.edinburgh.gov.uk/parking.../find-parking-bays/1 
 
 
 
Once you have found a car parking space, you can pay for you parking via 
the RingGO parking app.  https://myringgo.co.uk/ 
 
 
 
And of course, if you want to leave your car at home, the Edinburgh Trams 
now pass right by the practice...the nearest stop being Balfour Street. A new 
bicycle rack has also been placed opposite the practice beside Pilrig 
St.Paul’s Church. 
 

https://www.edinburgh.gov.uk/parking-spaces/find-parking-bays/1?fbclid=IwAR0B7Gw7YcTTsmLLuNcLxIQdHYyaixR1ezUqdjtupLXf51JXw04dC2pZN_4
https://myringgo.co.uk/


 


